
 

 

NINA HARRIS EXCEPTIONAL STUDENT EDUCATION CENTER              

       

                                                                        

Hello Community Partners! 

Thank you so much for your interest in being a Nina Harris PTO Sponsor for the 2021-22 school 

year!  A bonus is the remainder of this school year plus 22-23 to our sponsorship levels.  

 Nina Harris ESEC PTO is proud to provide opportunities for businesses to advertise while 

supporting our school.  

Level 4 Fire Storm ($500) – Auction Book Logo Page Advertisement, business logo on website with 

link to your web page.  Additionally, you will receive a Swag Bag*, your business will be advertised 

on the school Marquee and on the PTO FACEBOOK page. 

Level 3 Eye of the Storm ($250) – Swag Bag* and your business logo on website with link to your 

business for the school year, listed on each monthly newsletter and on the PTO FACEBOOK page.  

Level 2 Cook up a Storm ($200) – Swag Bag* and Recognition on our School website and our PTO 

FACEBOOK page. 

Level 1 Create a Storm (Up to $150) – PTO membership, recognition on our School website and our 

PTO FACEBOOK page. 

All Companies will be acknowledged at on campus events included in sponsorship packages are 

Open House, Great American Teach In (November), Spring Fling (March), PROM/Graduation 

(May) & more. 

*Swag Bag includes PTO membership, pen, and 2022-23 T-shirt (T-shirts available in Fall of 2022) 

 



 

Make Check Payable and Mail to: 

Nina Harris PTO 

C/O Samantha Hernandez 

6000 70th Ave North Pinellas Park, FL 33781 

Please respond with the information below to confirm your business’ partnership. 

Email your company artwork to: ninaharris.pto@gmail.com 

Company Name: _____________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ___________________________________ 

E-mail Address &/Web Address: _______________________________________ 

Desired Sponsorship Level: ____________________________________________ 

Size of T-shirt (if applicable): _____________________ 

Thank you so much in advance for your support of our school!  Please feel free to reach out to me with any 

questions! 

Samantha Hernandez, PTO President  

Nina Harris Exceptional Student Education PTO 
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